
   

      

Minnesota State Fire Code states that these and others like them without 
over-current protection are not allowed in residential housing units. 
Fines could be up to and including: 30 days in jail and $1,000.00 fine! 
 
 
 

    
   

      

 
Only power strips with an over-current protection fuse and switch are 
approved for use. 


